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Security Notification for a Conviction or Administrative Action 

 
Note: Under 14 CFR 61.15, all pilots must send a Notification Letter (MS Word) to 
FAA's Security and Investigations Division, within 60 calendar days of the effective 

date of an alcohol and/or drug related conviction or administrative action. 
 

Federal Aviation Administration 
Security and Investigations Division AXE-700; 

P.O. Box   25810 
Oklahoma City, OK 73125-0810 

 
 

For additional information including a copy of the required Notification Letter, see:  
Security 

 

https://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx?rgn=div8&node=14:2.0.1.1.2.1.1.11
https://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/ash/ash_programs/investigations/airmen_duidwi/

